

Mrs. Jane Told 120 Clarendon Ave Palm Beach, FL 33480-4906

Re:

200 Via Bellaria, Palm Beach

Permit Extension

Dear Mrs. Jane Told,

This letter is to notify you that Seabreeze Building, LLC, is formally requesting a permit extension with the Town of Palm Beach for the above referenced project. Our permit is set to expire on February 16, 2019, however, due to delays beyond our control, this project will not be completed at that date. We expect the project to finish on or around February 15, 2021 and are requesting an extension through that time. Our request will be formally presented at the next Town Council Meeting on December 12, 2018.

We thank you in advance for your consideration and acceptance of this matter. If you would like to speak to any member of our team in regards to this matter, please feel free to contact us at 561-721-3427 during business hours.

Sincerely,

Pete Hineman

Managing Member / Qualifier

Seabreeze Building, LLC



Mrs. Anne Young 161 Via Del Lago Palm Beach, FL 33480-4916

Re:

200 Via Bellaria, Palm Beach

**Permit Extension** 

Dear Mrs. Anne Young,

This letter is to notify you that Seabreeze Building, LLC, is formally requesting a permit extension with the Town of Palm Beach for the above referenced project. Our permit is set to expire on February 16, 2019, however, due to delays beyond our control, this project will not be completed at that date. We expect the project to finish on or around February 15, 2021 and are requesting an extension through that time. Our request will be formally presented at the next Town Council Meeting on December 12, 2018.

We thank you in advance for your consideration and acceptance of this matter. If you would like to speak to any member of our team in regards to this matter, please feel free to contact us at 561-721-3427 during business hours.

Sincerely,

Pete Hineman

Managing Member / Qualifier

Seabreeze Building, LLC



Mrs. Susan Telesco 150 Via Bellaria Palm Beach, FL 33480-4903

Re:

200 Via Bellaria, Palm Beach

Permit Extension

Dear Mrs. Susan Telesco,

This letter is to notify you that Seabreeze Building, LLC, is formally requesting a permit extension with the Town of Palm Beach for the above referenced project. Our permit is set to expire on February 16, 2019, however, due to delays beyond our control, this project will not be completed at that date. We expect the project to finish on or around February 15, 2021 and are requesting an extension through that time. Our request will be formally presented at the next Town Council Meeting on December 12, 2018.

We thank you in advance for your consideration and acceptance of this matter. If you would like to speak to any member of our team in regards to this matter, please feel free to contact us at 561-721-3427 during business hours.

Sincerely,

Pete Hineman

Managing Member / Qualifier

Seabreeze Building, LLC



Mrs. Marilyn Breyo 51 Winding Brook Drive Saratoga Springs, NY 12866-6488

Re:

200 Via Bellaria, Palm Beach

Permit Extension

Dear Mrs. Marilyn Breyo,

This letter is to notify you that Seabreeze Building, LLC, is formally requesting a permit extension with the Town of Palm Beach for the above referenced project. Our permit is set to expire on February 16, 2019, however, due to delays beyond our control, this project will not be completed at that date. We expect the project to finish on or around February 15, 2021 and are requesting an extension through that time. Our request will be formally presented at the next Town Council Meeting on December 12, 2018.

We thank you in advance for your consideration and acceptance of this matter. If you would like to speak to any member of our team in regards to this matter, please feel free to contact us at 561-721-3427 during business hours.

Sincerely,

Pete Hineman

Managing Member / Qualifier

Seabreeze Building, LLC



Mr. Victor Spilotro 200 Via Bellaria Palm Beach, FL 33480

Re:

200 Via Bellaria, Palm Beach

Permit Extension

Dear Mr. Victor Spilotro,

This letter is to notify you that Seabreeze Building, LLC, is formally requesting a permit extension with the Town of Palm Beach for the above referenced project. Our permit is set to expire on February 16, 2019, however, due to delays beyond our control, this project will not be completed at that date. We expect the project to finish on or around February 15, 2021 and are requesting an extension through that time. Our request will be formally presented at the next Town Council Meeting on December 12, 2018.

We thank you in advance for your consideration and acceptance of this matter. If you would like to speak to any member of our team in regards to this matter, please feel free to contact us at 561-721-3427 during business hours.

Sincerely,

Pete Hineman

Managing Member / Qualifier

Seabreeze Building, LLC



130 Clarendon Avenue Land Trust 130 Clarendon Ave Palm Beach, FL 33480-4906

Re:

200 Via Bellaria, Palm Beach

Permit Extension

Dear 130 Clarendon Avenue Land Trust,

This letter is to notify you that Seabreeze Building, LLC, is formally requesting a permit extension with the Town of Palm Beach for the above referenced project. Our permit is set to expire on February 16, 2019, however, due to delays beyond our control, this project will not be completed at that date. We expect the project to finish on or around February 15, 2021 and are requesting an extension through that time. Our request will be formally presented at the next Town Council Meeting on December 12, 2018.

We thank you in advance for your consideration and acceptance of this matter. If you would like to speak to any member of our team in regards to this matter, please feel free to contact us at 561-721-3427 during business hours.

Sincerely,

Pete Hineman

Managing Member / Qualifier

Seabreeze Building, LLC



Mr. Robert Tomsich Jr. 151 Via Bellaria Palm Beach, FL 33480-4903

Re:

200 Via Bellaria, Palm Beach

Permit Extension

Dear Mr. Robert Tomsich Jr.,

This letter is to notify you that Seabreeze Building, LLC, is formally requesting a permit extension with the Town of Palm Beach for the above referenced project. Our permit is set to expire on February 16, 2019, however, due to delays beyond our control, this project will not be completed at that date. We expect the project to finish on or around February 15, 2021 and are requesting an extension through that time. Our request will be formally presented at the next Town Council Meeting on December 12, 2018.

We thank you in advance for your consideration and acceptance of this matter. If you would like to speak to any member of our team in regards to this matter, please feel free to contact us at 561-721-3427 during business hours.

Sincerely,

Pete Hineman

Managing Member / Qualifier

Seabreeze Building, LLC



Mr. Robert Tomsich 151 Via Bellaria Palm Beach, FL 33480-4903

Re:

200 Via Bellaria, Palm Beach

**Permit Extension** 

Dear Mr. Robert Tomsich,

This letter is to notify you that Seabreeze Building, LLC, is formally requesting a permit extension with the Town of Palm Beach for the above referenced project. Our permit is set to expire on February 16, 2019, however, due to delays beyond our control, this project will not be completed at that date. We expect the project to finish on or around February 15, 2021 and are requesting an extension through that time. Our request will be formally presented at the next Town Council Meeting on December 12, 2018.

We thank you in advance for your consideration and acceptance of this matter. If you would like to speak to any member of our team in regards to this matter, please feel free to contact us at 561-721-3427 during business hours.

Sincerely.

Pete Hineman

Managing Member / Qualifier

Seabreeze Building, LLC



Mr. Michael Flynn 220 Via Bellaria Palm Beach, FL 33480-4903

Re:

200 Via Bellaria, Palm Beach

**Permit Extension** 

Dear Mr. Michael Flynn,

This letter is to notify you that Seabreeze Building, LLC, is formally requesting a permit extension with the Town of Palm Beach for the above referenced project. Our permit is set to expire on February 16, 2019, however, due to delays beyond our control, this project will not be completed at that date. We expect the project to finish on or around February 15, 2021 and are requesting an extension through that time. Our request will be formally presented at the next Town Council Meeting on December 12, 2018.

We thank you in advance for your consideration and acceptance of this matter. If you would like to speak to any member of our team in regards to this matter, please feel free to contact us at 561-721-3427 during business hours.

Sincerely,

Pete Hineman

Managing Member / Qualifier

Seabreeze Building, LLC



Mrs. June Davis 250 Via Bellaria Palm Beach, FL 33480-4903

Re:

200 Via Bellaria, Palm Beach

Permit Extension

Dear Mrs. June Davis,

This letter is to notify you that Seabreeze Building, LLC, is formally requesting a permit extension with the Town of Palm Beach for the above referenced project. Our permit is set to expire on February 16, 2019, however, due to delays beyond our control, this project will not be completed at that date. We expect the project to finish on or around February 15, 2021 and are requesting an extension through that time. Our request will be formally presented at the next Town Council Meeting on December 12, 2018.

We thank you in advance for your consideration and acceptance of this matter. If you would like to speak to any member of our team in regards to this matter, please feel free to contact us at 561-721-3427 during business hours.

Sincerely,

Pete Hineman

Managing Member / Qualifier

Seabreeze Building, LLC



Mrs. Ryna Greenbaum 201 Via Bellaria Palm Beach, FL 33480-4903

Re:

200 Via Bellaria, Palm Beach

Permit Extension

Dear Mrs. Ryna Greenbaum,

This letter is to notify you that Seabreeze Building, LLC, is formally requesting a permit extension with the Town of Palm Beach for the above referenced project. Our permit is set to expire on February 16, 2019, however, due to delays beyond our control, this project will not be completed at that date. We expect the project to finish on or around February 15, 2021 and are requesting an extension through that time. Our request will be formally presented at the next Town Council Meeting on December 12, 2018.

We thank you in advance for your consideration and acceptance of this matter. If you would like to speak to any member of our team in regards to this matter, please feel free to contact us at 561-721-3427 during business hours.

Sincerely,

Pete Hineman

Managing Member / Qualifier

Seabreeze Building, LLC



Mr. Peter Dankin 255 Via Bellaria Palm Beach, FL 33480-4903

Re:

200 Via Bellaria, Palm Beach

Permit Extension

Dear Mr. Peter Dankin,

This letter is to notify you that Seabreeze Building, LLC, is formally requesting a permit extension with the Town of Palm Beach for the above referenced project. Our permit is set to expire on February 16, 2019, however, due to delays beyond our control, this project will not be completed at that date. We expect the project to finish on or around February 15, 2021 and are requesting an extension through that time. Our request will be formally presented at the next Town Council Meeting on December 12, 2018.

We thank you in advance for your consideration and acceptance of this matter. If you would like to speak to any member of our team in regards to this matter, please feel free to contact us at 561-721-3427 during business hours.

Sincerely,

Pete Hineman

Managing Member / Qualifier

Seabreeze Building, LLC



Mr. William Koch 974 S. Ocean Blvd Palm Beach, FL 33480-4909

Re:

200 Via Bellaria, Palm Beach

Permit Extension

Dear Mr. William Koch,

This letter is to notify you that Seabreeze Building, LLC, is formally requesting a permit extension with the Town of Palm Beach for the above referenced project. Our permit is set to expire on February 16, 2019, however, due to delays beyond our control, this project will not be completed at that date. We expect the project to finish on or around February 15, 2021 and are requesting an extension through that time. Our request will be formally presented at the next Town Council Meeting on December 12, 2018.

We thank you in advance for your consideration and acceptance of this matter. If you would like to speak to any member of our team in regards to this matter, please feel free to contact us at 561-721-3427 during business hours.

Sincerely,

Pete Hineman

Managing Member / Qualifier

Seabreeze Building, LLC



125 Via Del Lago LLC 3681 Flamingo Drive Miami, FL 33140-3924

Re:

200 Via Bellaria, Palm Beach

Permit Extension

Dear 125 Via Del Lago, LLC,

This letter is to notify you that Seabreeze Building, LLC, is formally requesting a permit extension with the Town of Palm Beach for the above referenced project. Our permit is set to expire on February 16, 2019, however, due to delays beyond our control, this project will not be completed at that date. We expect the project to finish on or around February 15, 2021 and are requesting an extension through that time. Our request will be formally presented at the next Town Council Meeting on December 12, 2018.

We thank you in advance for your consideration and acceptance of this matter. If you would like to speak to any member of our team in regards to this matter, please feel free to contact us at 561-721-3427 during business hours.

Sincerely,

Pete Hineman

Managing Member / Qualifier

Seabreeze Building, LLC



Mr. William Tiefel 159 Via Del Lago Palm Beach, FL 33480-4916

Re: 200 Via

200 Via Bellaria, Palm Beach

**Permit Extension** 

Dear Mr. William Tiefel,

This letter is to notify you that Seabreeze Building, LLC, is formally requesting a permit extension with the Town of Palm Beach for the above referenced project. Our permit is set to expire on February 16, 2019, however, due to delays beyond our control, this project will not be completed at that date. We expect the project to finish on or around February 15, 2021 and are requesting an extension through that time. Our request will be formally presented at the next Town Council Meeting on December 12, 2018.

We thank you in advance for your consideration and acceptance of this matter. If you would like to speak to any member of our team in regards to this matter, please feel free to contact us at 561-721-3427 during business hours.

Sincerely,

Pete Hineman

Managing Member / Qualifier

Seabreeze Building, LLC